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Views solicited for Examination Reforms in Autonomous Colleges of Odisha

The University Grants Commission has provided autonomy to some of the
leading colleges of the State of Odisha to improve their academic and
administrative status. One of the objectives of autonomy was to evolve
method of assessment of students’ performance, conduct of examination and
notification of results in time. Over the period, certain issues relating to
conduct of examination has emerged which basically relates to dilution of
standard ,delay in publication of results etc. Time has come to re-think about
it. The main concern is to streamline autonomous examination system, starting
from the formation of Board Of Studies, question paper setting, evaluation up
to the publication of results. The Department of Higher Education intends to
undertake the all-round reforms in time bound manner in the examination
system in autonomous colleges.

Therefore, views on this are invited from the Principals (Govt.&non-Govt.
Autonomous Colleges)/academicians /teachers /students /parents/media
persons/Vice-Chancellors/Administrators and all the stakeholders of higher
education etc.

Your views/suggestions can be mailed to sptc.hed@gmail.com or Officer-In-

Charge, State Performance Tracking Cell, Higher Education Department,
Secretariat, Bhubaneswar-751001 and should reach us on or before 05"
September,2013 .
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